
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Michael Barton – Engineering School Rep    

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Engineering society is up and running with the first trip scheduled soon. 
Action day has been booked and being planned. 
Feedback from speak week has been collected. 
Feedback on school changes (increase in practicals, decrease in coursework) has been 
collected.  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Now have reps across all years in the school.  

Plans for next month  

Finalise Action Day plans. 
Discussions with HoS and SDoTL about continuous development within the school to 
maintain NSS results. 


